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Southwest Virginia Firefighters Association

Quarterly Business Meeting
September 14, 2008
We Protect Southwest Virginia
14 September, 2008
The Fall Quarterly Business meeting of the Southwest Virginia Firefighters Association was held on Sunday, 14 September, 2008 at the Martinsville Volunteer Fire Department Cabin in Martinsville, VA with 16 members present, representing 11 member organizations.
The business meeting was called to order at 13:30 hours by President John Campbell. The invocation was given by Mr. Kenny Hancock of the Draper Volunteer Fire Department. President John Campbell of the Abingdon Vol. Fire Department welcomed everyone in attendance.

President John Campbell thanked the members of the Martinsville Volunteer Fire Department for providing the meal. President Campbell recognized Chief Kenneth Draper of the Martinsville Fire Department.
Reports:
President:
President John Campbell offered the following report:

· Abingdon s getting ready for the 2009 convention.
· The hotels at Exit 17 in Abingdon will be used for the convention. There will be 140 rooms available at a cost of $69.00 -79.00 per night.

· The hotel info will be mailed out with the convention registration packs.

· President Campbell thanked Riner for all that they did in the 2008 convention.
1st Vice President:
1st Vice President Jennifer Redd offered the following report.
· Thanked Martinsville for the meal and hosting the meeting.

· Working on the 2010 convention.
2nd Vice President:
No Report
Treasure:
Asst. Treasure Billy Cook offered the following report:

· Treasures report

· A motion was made by Mr. Kenny Hancock and seconded by Mr. John Campbell to accept the treasurer’s report. Motion voted on and passed.
Secretary:
Secretary Curtis Whitt offered the following report:

· The motion was made to dispense with the reading of the minutes. Motion voted on and passed.
· Dues notices will be sent out in January.
Chaplin:
No Report
Sgt. At Arms:
No Report

Historian:
No Report

Executive Committee:

No Report

Legislative Committee:
No Report

Membership Committee:
Mr. Steve Hall offered the following report:

· There are 15 delinquent departments in the association. Steve and Curtis will work on getting in touch with these departments.

· If there is no change in the delinquent department status’ the members will be looked at again at the January meeting. 

Training Committee:
Mr. Roy Redd offered the following report:

· There where 89 people at the Wise school.
· The Galax school will be the last weekend in October.
· The Firefighter I course is being changed to include Haz-Mat Ops and Mayday.

· Starting 1 January, 2009 there will be many changes set forth by NFPA on new trucks, these will include chevron stripping, cameras, seat belt interlocks, speed governing and many other options.
Welfare Committee:
No Report
By-laws Committee:
Mr. Page Brockenbrough offered the following report:

· Copies of the revised by-laws were given out and are posted on the website.
Rules and Contest Committee:
No Report
Ways and Means Committee:
No Report
Web Page Committee:
No Report
Scholarship Committee:
No Report
Convention Study Committee:
Mr. David Akers offered the following report:

· Committee is working on the 2010 convention.
· If there is anything that you like to see done differently for the future conventions please let the committee know.
· The committee is working with Abingdon for the 2009 convention.
· There was a very good article in the Virginia Fire News about the 2008 convention.
· The convention committee includes:

· David Akers, Leon Reed, Page Brockenbrough, Mike Moles, Steve Hall, Mike Stevens, Mark Smith< Jennifer Redd, Potsie Smith, Jerremy Williams and Steve Palmer.
Old Business
There was no old business discussed at this meeting.
New Business
Mr. Mike Moles would like to see a 50 year and over division to run the 1 man dressing contest at the convention. This event will have the same rules as the standard 1 man dressing contest. He has lined up a sponsor for the contest.
Rules and Contest Committee chairman Mr. Danny Yopp sees no problem with running this event.

Mr. Leon Reed made the motion to “try the above event for a 1 year evaluation period”

Motion voted on and passed.
The meeting was adjourned at 14:25 with Mr. Kenny Hancock offering the closing prayer.
Thanks to the members of the Martinsville Volunteer Fire Department for hosting the meeting and serving lunch.
The next meeting will be Sunday, January 11, 2009 at Dublin Volunteer Fire Department in Dublin, VA. at 1:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Curtis Whitt

Secretary

Southwest Virginia Firefighters Association
Curtis@swvafirefighters.com
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